
1

Facilities, DPS

Memo
To: Board of Education

From: David Nardone

CC: Dr. Conway

Date: 6/20/2021

Re: Facilities Update

I am on vacation until 7-5-16

The following has been completed in the school buildings:

 Fire alarm system testing

 Kitchen hood system cleaning

 Fire sprinkler system testing

 HVAC system maintenance

 Emergency lighting system testing

Summer cleaning projects are underway; summer custodial help and painters have been hired and will 
start on 7/5/16.

Work with architects on the RAISE Academy, LRU additional classrooms and DMS kitchen upgrade 
projects are underway.

Respectfully submitted by,

David M. Nardone, Facilities Manager


